It seems like the legislature is trying to interfere in the free enterprise system with the proposed
regulations. We are not a socialist society, so why do you feel like you have to regulate this. If certain
areas, like Portland, need to look at rent control, then leave it to those jurisdictions to look at it.

| think you are infringing on personal rights and the free enterprise system.

There is no need for these proposed regulations.

Sincerely,
John Wilson, owner of one small rental condo in Bend.
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